
 

A cornerstone of Rotary is our weekly meeting where we share fellowship, enjoy a meal and 

learn about Rotarians’ tireless work to support communities both locally and around the world.  

Reflecting on Rotary International’s theme, Rotary Connects the World, we are inspired to look 

for creative ways to work together during the global pandemic crisis, particularly when we 

temporarily need to stay at home and limit mobility for essential needs.  

Commencing March 24, 2020 we are adopting an e-meeting format. Please look for an email 

invitation to register and join the meeting via your home computer using Zoom online 

facilitation. We understand it can get lonely and frustrating spending time alone; we all need 

personal connections, something that makes our lunch meeting at the Sir Francis Drake hotel so 

special.  Until regular lunch meetings resume, I am pleased to share with you that we have 

assembled a team of Club members extending invitation to call, text or email as you wish.  So, 

let’s stay connected and together; we will become an even stronger Club. 

Here are our four Club members’ contact information: 

 Rhonda Poppen (704) 773-2052  rotarianrhonda@gmail.com  

 Mary Liu (415) 378-5625  Mary@MaryliuRealtor.com  

 Dan Joraanstad (415) 706-7104 djoraanstad@gmail.com  

 Terry Pickering (925) 309-9275 terrylpickering@gmail.com  

If you would like to reach our Club leadership in general to convey a need, suggestion, or 
otherwise; please go to sfrotary2@gmail.com 
 

Casey Blair 

President 

The Rotary Club of San Francisco  
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